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THIS WEEK IN GRIZZLY
COUNTRY....1.

2.

This week is a short 3 day week,
Monday-Wednesday. There is no school
for students on Thursday and Friday. 
There are no events so we will focus on
teaching and learning. 

Our new kitchen is operational and we
will begin serving Grizzly lunches again
this week! Breakfast will begin the week
of Oct. 21.
Thank you to the amazing volunteers
who worked tirelessly to make the move
into the new space this last week and
weekend!

October 13, 2024

IMPORTANT INFO

We will be having our first Kid’s Club Camp on
Wednesday, October 23 and Thursday, October 24.
All students are welcome to join us for these
activity days with a signed permission form that
will come home on Wednesday, October 16. The
camp is Guided Wild Forest School. Make sure to
check your child’s take home folder this week for
more information about Guided Wild Forest
School.

We have a need to support within our school
community by creating a meal train for the next
few weeks. If you are able to support the meal
train by making and donating a meal for a family,
please reach out to Mrs. Cahoon or myself. Thank
you for any and all support in this!



3.

The had a great day learning about
bird migration, Guessing different
types of animals using various
methods, and identifying different
types of bears. The teachers then
took students on a hike along Mill
Creek. 

The next activity day will be October
25. The students will be exploring
film making and visiting a local film
set.

ACTIVITY DAY4.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

10/17-10/18 No School for
all students

10/25 4th-8th Activity Day

10/30 Halloween Carnival,
Early Dismissal @ 1:30, PT
Conferences

10/31 no school, PT
conferences

Use the link to ‘like’ and follow 
our new Facebook page! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61564407633256
https://www.arrowheadk8.com/

